
Albuquerque Planning Department 
Dear Albuquerque Planning Department, 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is John Algermissen, and I am writing to express 
my interest in purchasing the city right-of-way that crosses my properties located at 1501 
Mountain Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104, and 1411 Claire Ct NW, Albuquerque, NM 
87104. 

The acquisition of this right-of-way would be of significant benefit to the proper 
management and use of these properties. The right-of-way property has been incorporated 
into the patio and parking lot of my property for what I can tell to be at least 64 years.  

Thank you for your time and attention to this request. I look forward to your response and 
hope to collaborate constructively to move forward. 

Sincerely, 

John Algermissen  

505-264-7242 

Johna@sunvista.com 

 


